
 

Sodium Hypochlorite—Annual Supply                            RFI Summary            
Bids Due:  Thurs., September 14, 2023; 2:00 p.m.                     Page 1 of 1  Issued 08-25-23                    

Request for Information “RFI” Summary  
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District  

Request for Bids  
Sodium Hypochlorite-September 2023 

 
The Request for Information period for the District’s “Sodium Hypochlorite” Request for Bids “RFB” is now 
closed. Three RFI were received, and no addendums were issued. Per the Request for Bids, other than 
directing a proposer to a specific segment of the RFB documents, questions received after the RFI period has 
ended will not be answered.   Below is a summary of the RFI received and the District’s response.  This 
information is hereby made part of the RFB documents. 

 
Q1.  Can you tell us who the current supplier is and what the current price is? (8/28/23, 8/30/23, 09/06/2023 & 
09/07/23) 

A2.  Pioneer Americas (Olin), LLC, $2.10 per gallon  
 
Q2.  Could I get a copy of the most recent bid tabulation? (8/28/23 & 09/06/2023) 

A5. See table below: 

 

Q3.  What is the actual annual usage for Sodium Hypochlorite? (09/06/2023) 
A3.  Annual actual usage fluctuates and is dependent on outside environmental circumstances. Please 
refer to the Bid Scope & Specifications document for general information and quantity data, including 
section 3 of the additional conditions. Estimated annual quantity of 500,000 gallons stated in the Bid 
Scope and Specifications is correct. 
 
 

 


